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Fiscal Analysis 

 

Exempts, for two years, the Oklahoma Department of Veteran Affairs from the state agency 

requirement to attempt to procure products or services from a qualified nonprofit agency 

providing employment to people with severe disabilities if the purchase is made from a veteran 

owned business. Undeterminable impact, but likely negligible. Procurement from veteran owned 

source is discretionary, and there are many veteran owned businesses to compare and contrast 

with many equivalent previously used qualifying businesses. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Undeterminable 

 

Full Year Impact: Undeterminable 
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